
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR TOWN OF EVERGREEN 

Notice is hereby given that the Town of Evergreen, Washburn County, Wisconsin will hold a public 

hearing on the town's proposed 2024 budget on Monday, November 13, 2023 at 7:00 p.m., at the 

Evergreen Town Hall, W8896 Carlton Rd, Spooner, WI.  Immediately following the public hearing, a 

Town Meeting will be held to approve the 2023 total town tax levy to be collected in 2024. The 

proposed budget in detail is available for inspection by contacting the Town Clerk or at the clerk's office 

by appointment.  

 

Published this 26th day of October, 2023 

Posted the 28th day of October, 2023 

Julie Kessler, Clerk 


